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Admissions Consultation 
Statement of changes


Abbey Farm Educate Together Primary, part of Educate Together Academy Trust, are consulting on their proposed admission arrangements for the 2026-27 school year and beyond. 
 
The main proposed changes from the current arrangements are: 

Changes in wording to ensure clarity and to ensure that the policy complies with current statutory guidance on admissions


No material change has been made to the priorities listed for over subscription. Changes and additions have been made with the sole view to clarify the Trust and School’s position with regards to a number of different circumstances and frequent requests. 

Following closure of the consultation, a report will be published, detailing the consultation activities, materials, timeline and feedback considered. This will be released upon publication of the final Admissions Policy. 
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